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The Supplementary Japanese-English Dictionary United States. War Department
1945
My Ántonia Willa Cather 1918 The story of a frontier family in the Midwest.
Male Reproduction and Fertility Andrés Negro-Vilar 1983
Tissue Functioning and Remodeling in the Circulatory and Ventilatory Systems
Marc Thiriet 2013-01-11 The volumes in this authoritative series present a
multidisciplinary approach to modeling and simulation of flows in the
cardiovascular and ventilatory systems, especially multiscale modeling and
coupled simulations. Volume 5 is devoted to cells, tissues, and organs of the
cardiovascular and ventilatory systems with an emphasis on mechanotransductionbased regulation of flow. The blood vessel wall is a living tissue that quickly
reacts to loads applied on it by the flowing blood. In any segment of a blood
vessel, the endothelial and smooth muscle cells can sense unusual time
variations in small-magnitude wall shear stress and large-amplitude wall
stretch generated by abnormal hemodynamic stresses. These cells respond with a
short-time scale (from seconds to hours) to adapt the vessel caliber. Since
such adaptive cell activities can be described using mathematical models, a key
objective of this volume is to identify the mesoscopic agents and nanoscopic
mediators required to derive adequate mathematical models. The resulting
biomathematical models and corresponding simulation software can be
incorporated into platforms developed in virtual physiology for improved
understanding and training.
Structure and Properties of Energetic Materials: Volume 296 Donald H.
Liebenberg 1993-05-28 The MRS Symposium Proceeding series is an internationally
recognised reference suitable for researchers and practitioners.
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High Content Screening Paul A. Johnston 2018-08-30 This second edition details
some of the recent trends in HCS/HCA/HCI. New and updated chapters guide
readers through methods that utilize reagents and kits that have been developed
to measure cells and subpopulation classifications, control measures, overviews
of the data handling issues associated with HCS/HCA/HCI, and methods to
implement more complex phenotypic models. Written in the highly successful
Methods in Molecular Biology series format, chapters include introductions to
their respective topics, lists of the necessary materials and reagents, stepby-step, readily reproducible laboratory protocols, and tips on troubleshooting
and avoiding known pitfalls. Authoritative and practical, High Content
Screening and Analysis-The Ideal Format for Phenotypic Screening: A Powerful
Approach to Systems Cell Biology and Drug Discovery, Second Edition aims to
ensure successful results in the further study of this vital field.
Innovative and Integrated Technologies for the Treatment of Industrial
Wastewater Antonio Lopez 2011-12-15 Innovative and Integrated Technologies for
the Treatment of Industrial Wastewater deals with advanced technological
solutions for the treatment of industrial wastewater such as aerobic granular
biomass based systems, advanced oxidation processes integrated with biological
treatments, membrane contactors and membrane chemical reactors. Wastewater from
pharmaceutical, chemical and food industries as well as landfill leachates are
specifically considered as representative of major problems encountered when
treating industrial streams. The economic and environmental sustainability of
the above solutions are also reported in the book and compared with the
alternatives currently available in the market by life cycle assessment (LCA)
and life cycle costing (LCC) methodologies. The implementation of the
considered solutions at large scale could support and enhance the
competitiveness of different industrial sectors, including the water technology
sector, in the global market. Innovative and Integrated Technologies for the
Treatment of Industrial Wastewater also makes a contribution towards defining:
new concepts, processes and technologies in wastewater treatment with potential
benefits for the stable quality of effluents, energy and operational costs
saving, and the protection of the environment new sets of advanced standards
for wastewater treatment new methodologies for the definition of wastewater
treatment needs and framework conditions new information supporting development
and implementation of water legislation.
Finger Print Magazine 1919
Record of the Rust Family Albert Dexter Rust 1891 Henry Rust (d.ca. 1684/1685)
emigrated from Hingham, Norfolk County, England to Hingham, Massachusetts in
about 1634/1635, and moved to Boston, Massachusetts in 1645. Descendants and
relatives lived in New England, New York, New Jersey, Michigan, Illinois,
Kansas, Wisconsin and elsewhere. Includes some history of the Rust family in
England and Germany to 1312, as well as other Rust individuals who immigrated
to Pennsylvania from Germany and to Virginia and elsewhere in the south from
England.
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Glucocorticoid Action Tomoshige Kino 2004 Glucocorticoids regulate multiple
metabolic and developmental processes and play a vital role in the maintenance
of basal and stress-related homeostasis. For the last 50 years, pharmacologic
doses of glucocorticoids have been used in the treatment of inflammatory,
autoimmune, and lymphoproliferative diseases and in the prevention of allograft
rejection, while substitution doses have been employed in the management of
adrenocortical insufficiency. aspects of glucocorticoid action, in particular,
(i) the impact of maternal and early life stress on stress-related gene
regulation in the offspring; (ii) the importance of glucocorticoids and their
receptors; (iii) further understanding of the mechanisms of GR action,
including its effect on chromatin modulation, its interaction with coactivators
and corepressors, and the genetic dissection of GR function in mice; (iv) The
interaction of hGR with other transcription factors, such as NF-kappa-B, p53,
transforming growth factor beta (TGF-beta) and the chicken ovalbumin upstream
promoter transcription factor II (COUP-TFII); recycling, ubiquitination and
degradation of the receptor, actions of the GR-beta isoform, a novel synthetic
nonsteroidal target gene-specific agonist, the importance of target tissue
activity of 11-beta-hydroxysteroid dehydrogenase type 1 in glucocorticoid
action in health and disease, the interaction of the receptor with the nutrient
carnitine, the anthrax products protective antigen (PA) and lethal factor (LF),
and the human immunodeficiency virus type-1 (HIV-1)-encoded molecules Vpr and
Tat; (vi) an update on the effects of glucocorticoids on the immune system; and
(vii) the clinical implications of glucocorticoid action, including
glucocorticoid resistance/hypersensitivity, familial and sporadic
glucocorticoid resistance, and the effects of stress and depression.
Cosmos & Culture Steven J. Dick 2009 From GPO Bookstore's Website: Authors with
diverse backgrounds in science, history, anthropology, and more, consider
culture in the context of the cosmos. How does our knowledge of cosmic
evolution affect terrestrial culture? Conversely, how does our knowledge of
cultural evolution affect our thinking about possible cultures in the cosmos?
Are life, mind, and culture of fundamental significance to the grand story of
the cosmos that has generated its own self-understanding through science,
rational reasoning, and mathematics? Book includes bibliographical references
and an index.
Proceedings of ICRIC 2019 Pradeep Kumar Singh 2019-11-21 This book presents
high-quality, original contributions (both theoretical and experimental) on
software engineering, cloud computing, computer networks & internet
technologies, artificial intelligence, information security, and database and
distributed computing. It gathers papers presented at ICRIC 2019, the 2nd
International Conference on Recent Innovations in Computing, which was held in
Jammu, India, in March 2019. This conference series represents a targeted
response to the growing need for research that reports on and assesses the
practical implications of IoT and network technologies, AI and machine
learning, cloud-based e-Learning and big data, security and privacy, image
processing and computer vision, and next-generation computing technologies.
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Imaging Flow Cytometry Natasha S. Barteneva 2015 This volume explores
techniques and protocols involving quantitative imaging flow cytometry (IFC),
which has revolutionised our ability to analyse cells, cellular clusters and
populations. Beginning with an introduction to technology, it continues with
sections addressing protocols for studies on the cell nucleus and nucleic
acids, FISH techniques using an IFC instrument, immune response analysis and
drug screening, IFC protocols for apoptosis and cell death analysis, as well as
morphological analysis and the identification of rare cells.
Encyclopedia of Endocrine Diseases: E-Im Luciano Martini 2004
Androgen Action Fahri Saatcioglu 2011-08-09 Androgens play a critical role in
the development and maintenance of the male reproductive system and affect
important physiological processes and pathological conditions, including the
homeostasis of the normal prostate and prostate cancer. Androgen Action:
Methods and Protocols is designed to provide a tool box to study various phases
of androgen action, from its entry to the cell to the phenotypic response that
the cell mounts, with up-to-date techniques for biochemists, molecular
biologists, cell biologists, geneticists, and pathologists. The volume opens
with a brief review of the research history on androgen action and prostate
carcinogenesis, followed by chapters that cover state-of-the-art methods to
determine androgen levels in biological tissues and fluids, experimental
procedures to study the various aspects of androgen receptor activity, and
methodology to study salient examples of interactions between androgen
signalling and other major signalling pathways in cells. Written in the
successful Methods in Molecular BiologyTM series format, chapters include
introductions to their respective topics, lists of the necessary materials and
reagents, step-by-step, readily reproducible protocols, and notes on
troubleshooting and avoiding known pitfalls. Authoritative and easily
accessible, Androgen Action: Methods and Protocols provides a comprehensive
overview of, and practical guidance on, the diverse methodologies that are
propelling androgen action research forward, both for normal physiology as well
as in disease states.
Food Science Edelstein 2018-01-16 The science of food is discussed within the
broader context of the world’s food supply. Food Science, An Ecological
Approach explores the idea of global sustainability and examines the ecological
problems that challenge our food supply and raise increasing concerns among
consumers.
Biopulping 1993
Newborn Screening for Sickle Cell Disease and other Haemoglobinopathies Stephan
Lobitz 2019-10-07 Newborn Screening for Sickle Cell Disease and other
Haemoglobinopathies is a Special Issue of the International Journal of Neonatal
Screening. Sickle cell disease is one of the most common inherited blood
disorders, with a huge impact on health care systems due to high morbidity and
high mortality associated with the undiagnosed disease. Newborn screening helps
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to make the diagnosis early and to prevent fatal complications and diagnostic
odysseys. This book gives an overview of diagnostic standards in newborn
screening for sickle cell disease and examples of existing newborn screening
programs.
Advances in Fingerprint Technology Ashim K. Datta 2001-06-15 Fingerprints
constitute one of the most important categories of physical evidence, and it is
among the few that can be truly individualized. During the last two decades,
many new and exciting developments have taken place in the field of fingerprint
science, particularly in the realm of methods for developing latent prints and
in the growth of imag
Metal Oxide Nanostructures Daniela Nunes 2018-11-01 Metal Oxide Nanostructures:
Synthesis, Properties and Applications covers the theoretical and experimental
aspects related to design, synthesis, fabrication, processing, structural,
morphological, optical and electronic properties on the topic. In addition, it
reviews surface functionalization and hybrid materials, focusing on the
advantages of these oxide nanostructures. The book concludes with the current
and future prospective applications of these materials. Users will find a
complete overview of all the important topics related to oxide nanostructures,
from the physics of the materials, to its application. Delves into hybrid
structured metal oxides and their promising use in the next generation of
electronic devices Includes fundamental chapters on synthesis design and the
properties of metal oxide nanostructures Provides an in-depth overview of novel
applications, including chromogenics, electronics and energy
The Fingerprint U.s. Department of Justice 2014-08-02 The idea of The
Fingerprint Sourcebook originated during a meeting in April 2002. Individuals
representing the fingerprint, academic, and scientific communities met in
Chicago, Illinois, for a day and a half to discuss the state of fingerprint
identification with a view toward the challenges raised by Daubert issues. The
meeting was a joint project between the International Association for
Identification (IAI) and West Virginia University (WVU). One recommendation
that came out of that meeting was a suggestion to create a sourcebook for
friction ridge examiners, that is, a single source of researched information
regarding the subject. This sourcebook would provide educational, training, and
research information for the international scientific community.
The Consular Relations (Privileges and Immunities) (Kingdom of Denmark) Order
1970 Great Britain Enabling power:The Consular Relations ACt 1968 s. 14(1).
Made:17.12.70. Coming into force:01.01.71. Effect:None
Sustainable Agriculture Reviews 52 Eric Lichtfouse 2021-08-02 This book
presents advanced knowledge and techniques to improve food quality, such as
organic farming, fertilization using waste, reducing arsenic in food, soil
restoration, forage production in arid regions and weed control. Agriculture is
actually facing two major challenges, feeding an ever-growing population and
providing safe food in the context of pollution, climate change and the future
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circular economy.
A Primer on Modern Themes in Free Market Economics and Policy John M. Cobin
2009 Free market economics has made many advances during the past thirty years.
These advances are due to the maturing of public choice theory and empirical
studies, along with a resurgence of interest in Austrian economic themes like
free banking, market process entrepreneurship, and the critique of socialism
and interventionism. In addition, new avenues have opened in law and economics
and regulatory studies which favor free market ideas. The purpose of this book
is to introduce and summarize some of the important advances in contemporary
free market economics and policy by introducing the key concepts of public
choice, public policy, Austrian economics, and law and economics. This volume
is a non-technical compendium of thought which incorporates long quotations
from important scholars in each field, ideal for students wishing to survey
these topics without having to read dozens of academic articles and books. Also
presented is new theory regarding topics such as perverse incentives and
allodial real property policy. The second edition is significantly expanded,
including updated information and articles, new research in areas such as
family policy, new tables, and is easier to read with improved organization.
Medical Aromatherapy Kurt Schnaubelt 2013-07-23 This distinguished organic
chemist shares his in depth knowledge of the particular current value of
essential oils, for health on all levels. In an era when Western allopathic
medicine has less and less appeal, this self-care method is a potent
alternative, with roots going back to ancient times. Dr. Schaubelt has a gift
for presenting facts and information in a way that is intriguing and easy to
assimilate. In the flood of "coffee table" aromatherapy books currently
available, this is a much needed and welcome source for those truly interested
in taking responsiblity for their own health.
Dictionary of Turkic Languages Kurtulus Oztopcu 2016-09-17 This multi-language
dictionary covers the eight major Turkic languages: Turkish, Azerbaijani,
Turkmen, Uzbek, Uighur, Kazakh, Kirgiz, and Tatar. 2000 headwords in English
are translated into each of the eight Turkic languages. Words are organized
both alphabetically and topically. Original script and Latin transliteration
are provided for each language. For ease of use, alphabetical indices are also
given for the eight languages. This is an invaluable reference book for both
students and learners and for those enaged in international commerce, research,
diplomacy and academic and cultural exchange.
The Principles of Equity Edmund Henry Turner Snell 1885
Postgraduate Haematology A. Victor Hoffbrand 2008-04-15 "Most hematologists
need a revised and practical textbook in whichthey can rapidly search on the
morning of a consultation...Thisbook will be an important resource in
suchsituations." New England Journal of Medicine A well established and
respected review ofhematology Postgraduate Haematology is a practical, readable
text whichwill give trainees, residents and practising hematologistsup-to-date
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knowledge of the pathogenesis, clinical and laboratoryfeatures and management
of blood disorders. Postgraduate Haematology is ideal for: Trainees and
residents in hematology Hematologists in practice Why Buy This Book? A well
established and respected review ofhematology Practical and readable text
Essential information for everyday use as well as thescientific background Upto-date knowledge of the pathogenesis, clinical andlaboratory features and
management of blood disorders Complete revision of all chapters and the
addition of newchapters to reflect latest advances in the speciality
Innovative Biosystems Engineering for Sustainable Agriculture, Forestry and
Food Production Antonio Coppola 2020-03-19 This book gathers the latest
advances, innovations, and applications in the field of innovative biosystems
engineering for sustainable agriculture, forestry and food production. Focusing
on the challenges of implementing sustainability in various contexts in the
fields of biosystems engineering, it shows how the research has addressed the
sustainable use of renewable and non-renewable resources. It also presents
possible solutions to help achieve sustainable production. The Mid-Term
Conference of the Italian Association of Agricultural Engineering (AIIA) is
part of a series of conferences, seminars and meetings that the AIIA organizes,
together with other public and private stakeholders, to promote the creation
and dissemination of new knowledge in the sector. The contributions included in
the book were selected by means of a rigorous peer-review process, and offer an
extensive and multidisciplinary overview of interesting solutions in the field
of innovative biosystems engineering for sustainable agriculture.
Volcanic Plumes Pasquale Sellitto 2019-03-21 Volcanoes release plumes of gas
and ash to the atmosphere during episodes of passive and explosive behavior.
These ejecta have important implications for the chemistry and composition of
the troposphere and stratosphere, with the capacity to alter Earth's radiation
budget and climate system over a range of temporal and spatial scales.
Volcanogenic sulphur dioxide reacts to form sulphate aerosols, which increase
global albedo, e.g., by reducing surface temperatures, in addition to
perturbing the formation processes and optical properties of clouds. Released
halogen species can also deplete stratospheric and tropospheric ozone. Volcanic
degassing, furthermore, played a key role in the formation of Earth’s
atmosphere, and volcanic plumes can affect air quality, pose hazards to
aviation and human health, as well as damage ecosystems. The chemical
compositions and emission rates of volcanic plumes are also monitored via a
range of direct-sampling and remote-sensing instrumentation, in order to gain
insights into subterranean processes, in the respect of the magmatic bodies
these volatiles exsolve from. Given the significant role these gases play in
driving volcanic activity, e.g., via pressurisation, the study of volcanic
plumes is proving to be an increasingly fruitful means of improving our
understanding of volcanic systems, potentially in concert with observations
from geophysics and contributions from fluid dynamical modelling of conduit
dynamics. This Special Issue is aimed at presenting the state of the art of the
multidisciplinary science concerning all aspects of volcanic plumes, of
relevance to the volcanology, climatology, atmospheric science, and remote
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sensing communities.
TiO2 Photocatalysis Akira Fujishima 1999
Modern Politics and Government Alan Ball 2005-02-28 This substantially revised
7th edition of a classic text includes a new chapter on globalization and
regionalization and broader coverage of democratic politics, interests and
movements; of the media; of social and cultural influences on political
behaviour and of public management. It has been systematically revised and
updated throughout in the accessible down-to-earth style that has made it such
a popular student choice for over 30 years.
Prostate Cancer Methods and Protocols Pamela J. Russell 2003-04-17 Prostate
cancer is the second leading cancer in men in Western society. A major concern,
and an area of intensive research, involves understanding why certain prostate
cancers remain localized or indolent, whereas others become aggressive and
metastasize. The differences between these cancer types have profound
implications for patients and physicians. Indolent d- ease, which grows very
slowly, generally does not cause any problems to the patient, whereas
aggressive disease requires immediate treatment, the earlier the better. At
present, there are no markers that discriminate between these two entities,
thus causing a dilemma for the management of patients who have recently been
diagnosed. The aim of Prostate Cancer Methods and Protocols is to explore
cutting-edge molecular methods that may have the potential to reveal markers of
disease for use in more accurate diagnoses of prostate c- cer and,
consequently, to lead to new treatment strategies. This book provides a
comprehensive collection of both in vitro and in vivo step-by-step protocols
currently used by leaders in prostate cancer research, advice on approaches
that can be used in the study of prostate cancer, as well as reviews covering
areas less amenable to laboratory research, such as environmental factors in
prostate cancer, to provide the reader with an overview of the prostate cancer
research field as it currently stands.
Values in Education and Education in Values Mark Halstead 2005-10-26 An
investigation into how schools can influence the developing values of young
people is given in this book. The authors first look, from the perspective of
educationalists and policy makers, at values within contemporary education; in
particular, moral, spiritual, democratic and environmental values together with
arts and health education. Secondly, they focus on the values of pupils and
schools, examining school aims and mission statements, the formal curriculum,
school ethos and assessment of children's development.; Insights are provided
with guidance on how values may be most effectively incorporated into the
activities of the schools. This book is intended to be of use as a practical
and informative guide to all those involved in primary and secondary education
and those interested in values education generally.
Marriage, the Church, and its Judges in Renaissance Venice, 1420-1545 Cecilia
Cristellon 2017-04-21 This book investigates the actions of marriage tribunals
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by analyzing the richest source of marriage suits extant in Italy, those of the
Venetian ecclesiastical tribunal, between 1420 and the opening of the Council
of Trent. It offers a strongly representative overview of the changes the
Council introduced to centuries-old marriage practices, relegating it to the
realm of marginality and deviance and nearly erasing the memory of it
altogether. From the eleventh century onward, the Church assured itself of a
jurisdictional monopoly over the matter of marriage, operating both in concert
and in conflict with secular authorities by virtue of marriage’s civil
consequences, the first of which regarded the legitimacy of children. Secular
tribunals were responsible for patrimonial matters between spouses, though the
Church at times inserted itself into these matters either directly, by
substituting itself for the secular authority, or indirectly, by influencing
Rulings through their own sentences. Lay magistratures, for their part,
somewhat eroded the authority of ecclesiastical tribunals by continuing to
exercise autonomous jurisdiction over marriage, especially regarding separation
and crimes strictly connected to the nuptial bond and its definition, including
adultery, bigamy, and rape.
Deforestation Around the World Paulo Moutinho 2012 Deforestation and forest
degradation represent a significant fraction of the annual worldwide humaninduced emission of greenhouse gases to the atmosphere, the main source of
biodiversity losses and the destruction of millions of people's homes. Despite
local/regional causes, its consequences are global. This book provides a
general view about deforestation dynamics around the world, incorporating
analyses of its causes, impacts and actions to prevent it. Its 17 Chapters,
organized in three sections, refer to deforestation impacts on climate, soil,
biodiversity and human population, but also describe several initiatives to
prevent it. A special emphasis is given to different remote-sensing and mapping
techniques that could be used as a source for decision-makers and society to
promote forest conservation and control deforestation.
Learning Technology for Education in Cloud Lorna Uden 2015-08-08 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Fourth International Workshop on
Learning Technology for Education in Cloud, LTEC 2015, held in Maribor,
Slovenia, in August 2015. The 24 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 46 submissions. The papers cover various aspects of
technologies for learning, such as MOOC challenges; cooperative learning;
learning engineering; learning tools and environments; STEM.
Talking to Our Selves John M. Doris 2015-03-19 John M. Doris presents a new
account of agency and responsibility, which reconciles our understanding of
ourselves as moral agents with psychological research on the unconscious mind.
Much philosophical theorizing maintains that the exercise of morally
responsible agency consists in judgment and behavior ordered by accurate
reflection. On such theories, when human beings are able to direct their lives
in the manner philosophers have dignified with the honorific 'agency', it's
because they know what they're doing, and why they're doing it. This
understanding is compromised by quantities of psychological research on
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unconscious processing, which suggests that accurate reflection is
distressingly uncommon; very often behavior is ordered by surprisingly
inaccurate self-awareness. Thus, if agency requires accurate reflection, people
seldom exercise agency, and skepticism about agency threatens. To counter the
skeptical threat, John M. Doris proposes an alternative theory that requires
neither reflection nor accurate self-awareness: he identifies a dialogic form
of agency where self-direction is facilitated by exchange of the
rationalizations with which people explain and justify themselves to one
another. The result is a stoutly interdisciplinary theory sensitive to both
what human beings are like—creatures with opaque and unruly psychologies-and
what they need: an account of agency sufficient to support a practice of moral
responsibility.
Microwave Absorbing Materials Yuping Duan 2016-10-14 With the phenomenal
development of electromagnetic wave communication devices and stealth
technology, electromagnetic wave absorbing materials have been attracting
attention as antielectromagnetic interference slabs, stealth materials, selfconcealing technology, and microwave darkrooms. This book starts with the
fundamental theory of electromagnetic wave absorption in loss medium space,
followed by a discussion of different microwave absorbents, such as manganese
dioxide, iron-based composite powder, conductive polyaniline, barium titanate
powder, and manganese nitride. Then, structural absorbing materials are
explored, including multilayer materials, new discrete absorbers, microwave
absorption coatings, cement-based materials, and structural pyramid materials.
Many of the graphics demonstrate not only the principles of physics and
experimental results but also the methodology of computing. The book will be
useful for graduate students of materials science and engineering, physics,
chemistry, and electrical and electronic engineering; researchers in the fields
of electromagnetic functional materials and nanoscience; and engineers in the
fields of electromagnetic compatibility and stealth design.
A Future History of Water Andrea Ballestero 2019 Focusing on Costa Rica and
Brazil, Andrea Ballestero examines the legal, political, economic, and
bureaucratic history of water in the context of the efforts to classify it as a
human right, showing how seemingly small scale devices such as formulas and
lists play large role in determining water's status.
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